
Mr Qavid Naughton 
Environmental Manager 
Nurendale Ltd trading as Panda Waste Services Ltd. 
Cappagh Road 
Finglas 
Dublin 11 

28/10/20 1 1 

Dear Mr Naughton, 

Environmental 
Enforcement 

Our Ref: WO26 1-0 1 /ak03NH 

Regional Inspectorate, McCumiskey House, 
Richview, Clonskeagh Road, 
Dublin 14, Ireland. 

Cigireacht Reigiunach, Teach Mhic Chumascaigh. 
Dea-Radharc, B6thar Cluain Sceach. 
Baile Atha Cliath 14, €ire 

T: +353 12680100 
F: +353 1 268 0199 
E: info@epa.ie 
W: w . e p a . i e  

LoCall: 1890 33 55 99 

I refer to your correspondence dated the 1 gth Ocotber 20 1 1 and our conversation of the 
27‘h Ocotber 201 1 regarding a request to increase the maximum waste quantity that may 
be accepted at Waste Licence Reg. No. WO26 1-01. 

I am to inform you that the proposal as submitted cannot be accommodated under 
condition 1.2. as the ‘Stage 2’ infrastructure as identified in the waste licence has not yet 
been installed.-In the absence of the identified ‘Stage 2’ infrastructure any’ proposed 
increase in waste quantities above 50,000 tonnes per annum would require consideration 
by way of a technical amendment or a review of the existing waste licence. 

, I therefore advise you to write to the EPA’s Office of Climate Change, Licensing & 
Resource Use at PO Box 3000, Johnstown Castle Estate, Co. Wexford to request a 
decision as to whether the proposal can be considered under a technical amendment or if 
a review of the licence is required. b 

Please provide the following in your letter to the Office of Climate Change, Licensing & 
Resource Use: 

0 

0 

0 

Details of the requested change(s). 
Reasons for the change(sj requested. 
Details of any increase or changes in emissions resulting from the change(s). 
An assessment of the likely impacts of any increasekhanges in emissions. 
Please also enclose a copy of this letter for their reference. 

h 

Please quote the above reference in any future correspondence to the OEE in relation to 
this matter. If you have any further queries please contact Niall Horgan at 01 -26801 00. 

Yours sincerely’ 

Office of Environmental Enforcement 2011 ’ 


